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Dear Parents 

 

As you are aware, Mrs Evans is currently absent from school.  Unfortunately she is still not 

well enough to return.  Miss Gould and Mrs John will continue to teach her class on Monday 

and Tuesday and Mrs Wingham on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Evans a speedy recovery. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

